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Disclaimer: 
Data, designations and
boundaries contained on this
map are not warranted to be
error-free and do not imply
acceptance by REACH.

Description 
This map shows the
proportion of persons aged
2 and above who have
disabilities. Disability was
assessed using the
Washington Group
Questions. For more
information, please refer to
the report or factsheet.

A map showing disability
prevalence at the
household level is shown
on page 3.

Data Sources: 
Camp Boundary: 
ISCG, 2020
Coordinate System:
WGS 1984 UTM Zone 46N
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Disclaimer: 
Data, designations and
boundaries contained on this
map are not warranted to be
error-free and do not imply
acceptance by REACH.

Description 
This map shows the
proportion of older persons
(aged 60 and above) in the
population. 

A map showing the
prevalence of older persons
at the household level can
be seen on Page 4. 

Data Sources: 
Camp Boundary: 
ISCG, 2020
Coordinate System:
WGS 1984 UTM Zone 46N 
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Disclaimer: 
Data, designations and
boundaries contained on this
map are not warranted to be
error-free and do not imply
acceptance by REACH.

Description 
This map shows the
proportion of households
with at least one person
with disabilities aged 2 and
above. Disability was
assessed using the
Washington Group
Questions. For more
information, please refer to
the report or factsheet.

A map showing disability
prevalence at the individual
level can be seen on page
1.

Data Sources: 
Camp Boundary: 
ISCG, 2020
Coordinate System:
WGS 1984 UTM Zone 46N 
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Disclaimer: 
Data, designations and
boundaries contained on this
map are not warranted to be
error-free and do not imply
acceptance by REACH.

Description 
This map shows the
proportion of households
with at least one older
person (aged 60 and
above).

A map showing the
prevalence of older persons
at the individual level can be
seen on page 2.

Data Sources: 
Camp Boundary: 
ISCG, 2020
Coordinate System:
WGS 1984 UTM Zone 46N 


